
Yudai Tamura

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/5075084/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

17

papers

88

citations

5

h-index

1684188

9

g-index

1474206

17

all docs

17

docs citations

17

times ranked

71

citing authors



Yudai Tamura

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Inappropriate sinus tachycardia-induced cardiomyopathy with severe functional mitral regurgitation
and successful treatment with ivabradine. Journal of Cardiology Cases, 2022, 25, 6-9. 0.5 6

2 Comparison of left ventricular pacing performance among pre-shaped guidewires designed for
transfemoral-approach transcatheter aortic valve implantation. Heart and Vessels, 2022, 37, 460-466. 1.2 4

3 Longâ€•term safety of a structured transition protocol from parenteral prostanoids to selexipag in
pulmonary arterial hypertension. Pulmonary Circulation, 2022, 12, e12058. 1.7 2

4
Impact of extracorporeal CPR with transcatheter heart pump support (ECPELLA) on improvement of
short-term survival and neurological outcome in patients with refractory cardiac arrest â€“ A
single-site retrospective cohort study. Resuscitation Plus, 2022, 10, 100244.

1.7 10

5 Intramyocardial and epicardial hemorrhage due to left-ventricular wire during transcatheter aortic
valve implantation: an autopsy case. Cardiovascular Intervention and Therapeutics, 2021, 36, 551-552. 2.3 0

6 The first described case of late infective endocarditis after implantation of Figulla Flex â…¡ ASD
occluder. Journal of Cardiology Cases, 2021, 23, 214-217. 0.5 4

7 Treatment with a Direct Oral Anticoagulant for Nonbacterial Thrombotic Endocarditis. Internal
Medicine, 2021, 60, 1881-1885. 0.7 8

8 Endocarditis Caused by Zoonotic Pathogens and Antiphospholipid Syndrome Are Possible Differential
Diagnoses: Authors' Reply. Internal Medicine, 2021, 60, 3661. 0.7 0

9 Predictors of hypoxemia in type-B acute aortic syndrome: a retrospective study. Scientific Reports,
2021, 11, 23413. 3.3 2

10 Platypnoeaâ€“orthodeoxia syndrome induced by short-term weight loss: a case series. European Heart
Journal - Case Reports, 2020, 4, 1-6. 0.6 1

11 Insertion of Impella<sup>Â®</sup> in a Patient With an Evolut<sup>TM</sup>PRO Prosthesis.
Circulation Reports, 2020, 2, 703-704. 1.0 0

12 Quick sepsisâ€•related organ failure assessment score as a possible predictor for inâ€•hospital adverse
events in infective endocarditis. Acute Medicine & Surgery, 2019, 6, 138-144. 1.2 3

13 Clinical characteristics of spontaneous isolated visceral artery dissection. Journal of Vascular
Surgery, 2018, 67, 1127-1133. 1.1 30

14 Huge Metastatic Gastrointestinal Stromal Tumor Occupying the Right Ventricle. Circulation Journal,
2018, 82, 1469-1470. 1.6 2

15 Multi-vessel Coronary Vasospasm after Beta-blocker Administration. Internal Medicine, 2018, 57,
3219-3220. 0.7 5

16
Impact of T wave amplitude in lead <scp>aVR</scp> on predicting cardiac events in ischemic and
nonischemic cardiomyopathy patients with an implantable cardioverter defibrillator. Annals of
Noninvasive Electrocardiology, 2017, 22, .

1.1 10

17 Postoperative Dissecting Interventricular Hematoma Evaluated by Multiple Modalities. Internal
Medicine, 2017, 56, 873-874. 0.7 1


